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March 4, 2021

Dear Friends,

We regret to announce that Sue Kiley has left her position as Executive
Director of the BRLD. Sue arrived moments before we entered the pandemic
era and we are grateful for her service during a difficult year. Please join me in
wishing Sue well in her future endeavors.

On Monday, March 8, the Basalt Regional Library will re-open its doors for
limited browsing. In response to the public health directives from Eagle and
Pitkin counties, masks must be worn at all times and social distancing will be
expected. The main library room including New Books, DVDs, CDs, magazines
and reference materials, as well as the Youth Services Department, are all
open for browsing. Computers will be available for one-hour time frames.

On behalf of the staff and board of the BRLD, welcome back to the Library!

Sincerely,

Barbara Milnor
Interim Director
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Donations to the Basalt Regional Library are tax-deductible to the full extent of the law;
Basalt Regional Library District is recognized as a tax-exempt organization by the Internal Revenue
Service under Section 170(c)].
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